
Minutes ECCO Meeting 

June 11, 2015 

Attendees: Mary Eisenhart, Richard Voeltz, Paul Johnson, Rebecca Carr, Tom Madsen, Danielle Shea, 

Ann Bleed. 

Minutes and Treasurer’s Report: The May minutes and treasurer’s report were reviewed and accepted.  

Committee Reports: 

Yard of the Month:  A new Yard of the month was selected. The recent selections will be noted 

in the next ECCO newsletter. 

Rental/Property Committee:  

The utilities at 1107 N. 37th Street have been disconnected in preparation for removal of 

the burned house.  

Ann Bleed has been making some inquiries about how other neighborhoods have been 

dealing with rental properties and Mary Eisenhart was contacted by a relator who is 

interested in helping to promote the East Campus neighborhood to new home buyers. 

Ann will continue to gather information and have some ideas to present to the board at 

the August board meeting.  

Newsletter: A newsletter providing information on the July 4th parade, the Yard of the 

month, and a report from the President will be prepared for delivery the weekend of 

June 26-28.  

Old Business: 

Mayors Neighborhood Roundtable: Paul Johnson reported that there was a good 

discussion about how to deal with K2, but that not much additional information came 

out of the discussion. Paul also stated that the Mayor was interested in finding out how 

the neighborhoods felt about providing more high-speed cable in Lincoln. Mary 

Eisenhart will try to set up a special board meeting to discuss the options for controlling 

parking some in the very near future.  

July 4th Parade: Paul Johnson has again stepped forward to organize the July 4th parade. 

The parade will be at 10:00 on July 4th and will follow the same route as last year. 

Volunteers should plan to be at Idylwild Park at 9:00. Other board members also 

expressed their willingness to pitch in and help. The main concern will be to find street 

monitors.  

New Business: There was no new business.  

Next Meeting: 7:00 p.m. Thursday July 9 at New Hope Methodist Church 45th and Orchard St.  

Adjourn: The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 



Respectfully submitted by Ann Bleed, Acting Secretary 


